
Literacy
Comprehends and

responds to book and
other text

Last week before spring break! I am wishing all of you a restful and relaxing break. To those of you who
will be traveling, safe travels.

It is the last week of reading month. Our theme will focus on the mighty author Dr. Seuss. We will be
reading my favorites by Dr. Seuss, “The Sneeches”, “Hop on Pop”, “The Foot Book” and “The Cat in the
Hat”.  We will incorporate fun crafts to go along with those books.

In our small groups we will have math and Lepercan fun counting and sorting gold coins into pots of gold
and playing a Shamrock Math matching game. As always practicing writing our names.

Our Spiritual lesson will focus on St. Patrick and how he explains the Holy Trinity using a 3 leaf clover.

Please keep Mrs. Salidin in your prayers.

Have a great week and Happy St. Patricks Day ! 

God Bless,
Teresa Evans

Mon. 03/28 Spring Break week
Mon. 03/31 School resumes
Mon. 03/31 Pizza Lunch
Fri. 04/04 Pasta lunch
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